RENCALLI

September 9, 2021

To: City of Manitowoc, Public Safety Committee
From: Adrienne Lundy, Principal, Roncalli Elementary School
Re: North 15 Street - Request for installation of No Parking Signs

To aid in the safe traffic flow near our school, | am writing to ask the City of Manitowoc Public Safety
Committee to consider installing “No Parking During School Hours/Days” signs along the east side of N.
15 street between Waldo Blvd. and Menasha Avenue. Although there are two signs already at the
Waldo end of N. 15 street, | respectfully ask the committee to consider installing signs along the entire
east side of that street - from Waldo to Menasha.

Permitting cars to park on both sides of N. 15 makes a very narrow {and most times, impassable) route
for busses and other vehicles. This bottleneck pases problems to motorists not only on N. 15 but also
for cars turning onto N. 15 from Waldo or Menasha. Cars parked on both sides of N. 15 create significant
blind spots for motorists and pedestrians. | believe additional signage would aid in creating a safer
environment for our school community and the neighborhood in general.

Thanks for your considering. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at the number or
email listed below.
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